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Calling all NJ Devils Fans and Supporter of the LHS Marching Band! 

 

The Livingston High School Marching Lancer Band has been invited to 

perform for the NJ Devils at an upcoming home game at the famous 

Prudential Center in Newark! 

 

The Marching Lancers will entertain thousands of fans between the second 

and third periods at the March 25
th

 game between the Devils and the Carolina 

Hurricanes.  

 

As part of this special event, the Devils have made a block of tickets 

available to us for our families at a discount.  Our tickets are located in the 

party zone. Tickets will be sold to anyone interested in seeing the Lancers 

perform (and the hockey game!) for only $42.00 ($45 face value plus fees).  

 

All members of the Marching Band must buy a ticket for themselves. 

Everyone who sits in a seat to watch the game requires tickets, even those 

who are performing. So when ordering tickets please remember that the 

marching band member must also buy a ticket for themselves. 

 

For ticket orders or more information, please contact either James Hegedus 

(jhegedus@livingston.org) or Michael Jedwabnik 

(mjedwabnik@livingston.org).  

 

 

Please see the attached form for more information.  Checks should be made 

out to “LHS Band”. 

 

Thank you for supporting the LHS Marching Lancers.  See you at the game! 
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